
Australian Capital Territory

Land (Planning and Environment) Act
Draft Variation No.196 to the Territory
Plan  - Heritage Places Register –
Tuggeranong Homestead Precinct
2002

Notifiable instrument NI2002—162

made under the

Land (Planning and Environment) Act 1991, Section 19(1) (Public
Consultation)

Draft Variation to the Territory Plan No.196, has been prepared by the
Planning and Land Management Group (PALM) of Urban Services
(incorporating the functions of the ACT Planning Authority).

This draft Variation proposes to enter the Tuggeranong Homestead Precinct
onto the Heritage Places Register, at Appendix V of the Territory Plan
Written Statement.  It also proposes to amend the Territory Plan Map by
adding the Heritage Places Register overlay to the site.  This draft Variation
relates to the Land Use Policy changes included in the draft Variation
No. 185 that was released in August 2001.

Under the provision of section 11 of the Land (Planning and Environment)
Act 1991 (the Land Act), this draft Variation has no interim effect as
prescribed by section 9 of the Land Act.

From Monday 10 June 2002 until Monday 22 July 2002, copies of the draft
Variation may be:
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• inspected at ACT Government Libraries at Belconnen, Civic, Dickson,
Erindale, Griffith, Gungahlin, Kippax, Tuggeranong and Woden during
normal opening hours;

• inspected at, or obtained from, ACT Government Shopfronts at Civic, Tuggeranong,
Woden and Belconnen;

• inspected at, or obtained from, the PALM Shopfront at Dame Pattie
Menzies House, 16 Challis Street, Dickson, during normal office hours;
and

• inspected on the PALM Website at: www.palm.act.gov.au/tplan

Comments on draft Variation No.196 should be submitted, by Monday
22 July 2002, to:

Planning and Land Management Group
Urban Services Department
GPO Box 1908
CANBERRA   ACT   2601
Attention:  Mr P Harris.

Comments can also be sent via Email to: terrplan@act.gov.au
or by Facsimile to: 62071710.

Copies of all written comments received in response to the draft Variation,
including those from the National Capital Authority (NCA), will be made
available for public inspection during normal office hours, from
Tuesday 23 July 2002 until Tuesday 13 August 2002, at the PALM
Shopfront in Dame Pattie Menzies House, 16 Challis Street, Dickson.  Any
comments received from the NCA after Monday 22 July 2002 will be made
available for perusal for 15 Business days from the date of receipt.

Anna AnderbergHewitt
Authorised when accessed at www.legislation.act.gov.au or in authorised printed form

hilary jones
Authorised when accessed at www.legislation.act.gov.au or in authorised printed form

Anna AnderbergHewitt
Authorised by the ACT Parliamentary Counsel–also accessible at www.legislation.act.gov.au


		(02)+61 2 6205 3700
	2008-07-25T15:34:02+1000
	Canberra
	ACT Parliamentary Counsel
	Document is authorised




